

- Our Sees Fall 2020 Fundraiser check has deposited! Thank you all for your support! We have a total balance of \$1,734.33.

Membership update: nomination forms for Staff Council Representatives are being sent out via email. Nomination forms can also be requested by emailing us on the Staff Council Executive Board.

- We anticipate that we will run out of vaccination doses this week or next week at CSULB. At this current time, we do not know when more vaccines will arrive but we're working on it. Scott Apel, will have more updates on our campus vaccination efforts

-Makisha Glover-Hill question: How

- Excited to be here, thank you for having me!
- ATS, Academic Technology Services: Provide support to faculty, staff and students: faculty professionals development, instructional design support, ongoing workshops on tech and tools, Beachboard, Zoom, Beachmedia, Classroom technologies, software download (software depot), Horn Center
- Events and workshops for ATS: https://www.csulb.edu/academic-technology-services/events-and-workshops
- February 12 Virtual Conference Schedule and Information: https://www.csulb.edu/academic-technology-services/instructional-design/leveraging-technology-the-online-campus-experience
- Caroline Sinay Gudiel: Spring Fundraiser! https://www.yumraising.com/secure/csulbsc_spring_time_with_csulb_staff_council84/

Ship directly to your home or to loved ones

with every purchase to Staff Council

- *15% donation with gift card purchase
- *50% donation for every 3 or 4 oz box/egg purchases.
- -Makes great gifts for Mother's Day, Easter, Commencement, Birthdays, etc! Please share this link with Staff, Friends, Family! Thank you for your support!
- February 3rd sent out a survey to Staff trying to gage Staff interests. We are extending survey access till Monday, Feb 15, so please participate!
- Staff Development Committee Survey: https://tinyurl.com/1hg3pw7u
- Please respond by Mon, Feb 15th and if you have additional questions, please email

-March 8-12 Virtual grad fair at the Bookstore, additionally, in-person Commencement pictures (reservations only) are being held at the Bookstore. Bookstore grad page Grad.ShopTheBeach.com. More information and Virtual Grad Fair will be available soon!